
Grandmothers and Others for Peace 
1st Sunday “Peace Vigil”  

Sunday, February 7th, 2010; 3:00p.m. to 4:00p.m.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Corner of Valencia Blvd. and Mc Bean Parkway,  
Yes, Peace is Possible and all we are asking is for you to come 
and  hold a sign of reminder that perhaps reads  
“WAR IS NOT THE ANSWER”   
 “MONEY FOR HUMAN NEEDS, NOT WAR!” 
Yes, I know it is SuperBowl Sunday.   
But didn't we have one last year? 
And did it make a huge difference in our lives? 
 “I still believe that 
our country can still get our priorities right.  Peace”,   

PattyCarmody  
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